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 The Road Safety Week was celebrated across India from 11th January 2020 to 17th

January 2020. It was the 31st road safety week that was observed. The one-week long 

initiative across the subcontinent aimed at making the streets safer. Many methods of 

spreading awareness were implemented to ensure that India’s roads can edge closer to 

becoming a completely accident-free zone. During the Road Safety Week in India, the 

police forces and other departments working for street safety spread awareness about 

the Motor Vehicles Act of 1988 and Motor Vehicles (Amendment) Bill of 2019. Several 

workshops, seminars, and meetings were organized to tell people about the rules and 

regulations that have been laid down by the Government. It not only focused on the 

precautionary measures but also educated the masses via banners, pamphlets, and hand-

outs. Boards with emergency contact numbers were also put up at several locations. A 

seminar that was organized by Delhi Police on the occasion of National Road Safety 

Week at India Gate on 11th January 2020 was a great success. 30 National Service 

Scheme (NSS) volunteers of Shyam Lal College (M) (University of Delhi) had also 

represented the college by attending the event. Seminar focussed on the road safety 

rules to be followed by the citizens in order to make roads safe for everyone. The semi-

nar also highlighted and emphasized the need for

safe roads. Students got enlightened about various road safety rules and regulations.



 

 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


